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Dear Parents,  

 

As you will be aware, discussion has begun at parliament level about an eventual return to school.  We do not 

expect schools to open before June 1st and it is likely any re-opening would be managed in a phased way, with 

specific year groups attending school on any given day/ week, the whole school will not be able to return at once in 

the way that we ran before closure and year groups may well be split to ensure social distancing is able to take 

place.  

As of yet we have no clear directive on how this should take place, however please be assured that as soon as we 

receive further information, I will let you know. In the meantime, our teachers continue to work hard to plan and 

upload learning for your children to complete at home and are available for email support from 9 – 3.30  Monday – 

Friday.  

 

This week we have seen a rise in parents asking for working printing at school. We are very happy to accommodate 

those people who are really in need of this – but I have concerns about the foot fall that this causes at school. In 

light of this, I have asked teachers from next week to try their hardest to plan activities that don’t need sheets 

printing. If you do need working printing, please could you let your class teacher know on or before Friday, so that 

work can be printed ready for collection from the front of school on TUESDAY. Thank you.  

 

Stay at Home Challenge #7 

  

This week's challenge was inspired by Ben in Year 6. Ordinarily, we'd have held the Easter Concert in Tremayne 

Hall at the end of last half term and I know a lot of you were working on pieces to perform for your parents and 

classmates. While that was unable to take place, I thought we could hold a virtual concert this week for all of you 

who are either still rehearsing in your time at home or have used this time to try and learn a new instrument.  

  

It doesn't matter what you play or how long you've been playing but if you would like to be part of our virtual 

concert, please send a clip in of you playing  

Email Mr Collinge at class6@mylor-bridge.cornwall.sch.uk and get yourself on the website! 

  

Hello Class 4!  

Class 4 have sent in some BRILLIANT videos of themselves – it is SO good to see their faces and watch them 

perform! Well done Class 4 – you’re awesome   

 

 

Some updates for you:  

 

1.Guidance for households with possible coronavirus (COVID-19) infection 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-

households-with-possible-coronavirus-covid-19-infection 

  

2.Guidance for households with grandparents, parents and children living together where someone is at risk or has 

symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19) infection.  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-stay-at-home-guidance/guidance-for-households-with-

grandparents-parents-and-children-living-together-where-someone-is-at-increased-risk-or-has-symptoms-of-

coronavirus-cov 

  

3.What to do if you or someone you share your home with has signs of coronavirus 
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https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/876719/Coro

navirus_what_to_do_if_you_or_someone_you_share_home_with_signs_coronavirus_20200328.pdf 

  

4.Covid-19: An easy-read guide 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/874281/COV

ID-19_easy_read.pdf 

  

5. Stay at Home guidance for households: current guidelines illustrated 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/874011/Stay

_at_home_guidance_diagram.pdf 

  

6.Additionally, the government has recently announced that anyone in England showing symptoms of coronavirus 

(COVID-19) who has to leave the home to go to work, or is aged 65 and over, is eligible for testing along with 

members of their households with symptoms. This is in addition to all essential workers with symptoms. Testing can 

be booked through a new online system. Guidance on coronavirus (COVID-19) testing, including who is eligible for a 

test, how to get tested and the different types of test available can be found here:  

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-getting-tested 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 As ever, if you have any concerns or questions – please do get in touch: head@mylor-bridge.cornwall.sch.uk 

 

Stay safe, stay well,  

 

Vicky Sanderson 
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